
     Friday 15th May 2020

Dear Parents and Carers, 


I am just writing to keep you all updated with what has been happening at our hub 
this week.


Once again, the children have been very busy all 
week. They have enjoyed English and Art 
activities linked to ‘Commotion on the Ocean’ or 
’The Enormous Turnip’. Some have created 
rainbow sun catchers or finger puppets, whilst 
lots of the children enjoyed painting with 
watercolours of places around the Isle of Man. 
One group took part in some gaming awareness 
activities and even designed their own video 
games!


When the weather has been favourable, the children have been 
enjoying lessons outside. As always the teachers are trying very 
hard to plan a range of activities that all the children will enjoy. 


Our MSR coaches and the I-Cue football coaches have been in 
the hub this week. They prepare fun weekly sessions, which 
really get the children moving around. One highlight for some 
children this week was being able to enjoy a game of table 
tennis. We just want to take this opportunity to thank the 
coaches, who join us each week to help keep the children active.


Mrs Richardson is back in charge next week, and I’m certain she 
will keep you posted with a further update at some point.


In the meantime, please stay safe and well. 


Kind Regards,   

Anna Griffiths and Onchan Hub Team C


